
Fighting Against Forced Labour and Child Labour in Supply Chains 

Introduction 

Eclipse Stores Inc. is committed to doing our part to ensure international human rights and labour 
standards are observed within our supply chain. We recognize that our customers and business partners 
genuinely care about how we obtain and produce the goods we sell. We are continuously assessing our 
supply chain to ensure we only do business with suppliers who share this commitment and will seek 
supply chain options that contribute to and demand human rights worldwide. 

Our Supply Chain 

Eclipse works with suppliers in Canada, USA, China, Vietnam, India, & Cambodia. Utilizing the Open 
Supply Hub website allows us to research suppliers in any region of the world. We are continuously 
monitoring our business partners in our supply chain network with the goal of confirming supplier 
labour practices are aligned with globally accepted standards. 

Policies and Commitments 

We are committed to ethical business practices. We support international human and labour rights 
efforts and standards such as the following: 

Universal Declaration of Human Rights 

United Nations Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights 

International Labor Organization 

Risks 

We do not manufacture our own products. For this reason, the highest risk for abuse of human rights 
exists within our supply chain. We regularly review known risks that exist in certain geographical regions 
of the world. We also continuously monitor political contexts that could influence the business and 
human rights practices in the regions where our suppliers are located. 



Responsibility and Risk Mitigation 

We take great care to develop open honest relationships with our suppliers. We have been doing 
business with many of our suppliers for a decade or more. Strong long-standing relationships better 
enable us to continuously assess the risk of poor practices by our suppliers that we do not agree with. 
Based on this ongoing risk assessment we may decide to not deal with specific suppliers or specific 
countries. 

Additional Information 

If you have any questions or feedback regarding our policies and efforts against modern slavery or Bill S- 
211, please contact us at contact@eclipsestores.com or 1-888-883-4728. 

In accordance with the requirements of the Act, and in particular section 11 thereof, I attest that I have 
reviewed the information contained in the report for the entity or entities listed above. Based on my 
knowledge, and having exercised reasonable diligence, I attest that the information in the report is true, 
accurate and complete in all material respects for the purposes of the Act, for the reporting year listed 
above. 

Cyril Bulgin 

Director/ Owner 

May 30, 2024 

I have the authority to bind Eclipse Stores Inc. 


